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I am writing in strong opposition to SB 210. I have always been proud of Oregon's 

vote my mail system because it allows for greater participation and what democracy 

NEEDS is participation. Vote by mail has been successful and had bi-partisan 

support for decades. There is no reason for this bill. It is waste of tax payers' time. 

Please fix something that needs fixing, like education.  


